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Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 at 8:06 PM  

Subject: Please review: New Blog regarding Data Protection/Privacy & GDPR 

  

  

  

 
  
Dear GDD Stakeholder,   
  
Please be advised the ICANN organization published a new blog and 

additional materials related to data protection and privacy that we 

recommend all registries and registrars review. The materials are available 

here: https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/data-protection-

announcements-2017-12-08-en 
  
If you are attending ICANN 61 there will be a number of sessions related to 

data protection and privacy, specifically the European Union’s General 

Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and how it affects the ICANN 

ecosystem.  Many of these sessions will be interactive and your 

participation as a contracted party is welcome.  You can find the full 

schedule 

here: https://61.schedule.icann.org/meetings?classes[]=Groups%3A%3AM

eetings%3A%3AMeeting.     
  
Regards, 
Cyrus Namazi  
VP, GDD Domain Name Services & Industry Engagement 
ICANN 
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